From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU

To: Etienne, Sandra [BPU

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] I do not support the BPU MASTER PLAN to industrialize our coast Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:19:17 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:48 AM

To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] I do not support the BPU MASTER PLAN to industrialize our coast Q024020126 —
2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN)

From: mecbagley@everyactioncustom.com <mecbagley@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 6:24 PM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] I do not support the BPU MASTER PLAN to industrialize our coast Q024020126 — 2024
ENERGY MASTER PLAN)

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

Stop the irreversible destruction of our ocean and coast. The damage to marine life, tourism, fishing, national
security, radar interference, intermittency’s, unreliability, exorbitant costs, warming waters from cooling routines,
chlorine dumping from cooling routines, wake effect, oil laden generators, required fossil fuel backup generators, no
viable decommissioning plan for generators and turbine blades, no proven ability to withstand hurricanes, BOEM’s
admitted turbines will have NO EFFECT ON CLIMATE CHANGE, and NOAA’s ITA’s & IHA’s admitted harm to
marine life is reason enough to abort any and all offshore wind development along the NJ coast. You were handed
the keys to the castle to move forward an unproven and destructive agenda. NJ residents did not vote or approve any
of this and the reckless spending with our tax dollars and rate payers monies. You are chartered with the task to
protect the ratepayers of NJ. All of this little power generation will power NYC. Nuclear is the least invasive way to
go and you need to steer your plans in that direction and look out for the residents of NJ and NJ itself for destroying
our pristine, small coastline to power NYC will be your legacy.

Sincerely,

Margaret Bagley

14 Brendan Dr Flanders, NJ 07836-9749
mecbagley@gmail.com
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